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Hon Dr Steve Thomas; Hon Sue Ellery

CORONAVIRUS — SAFE TRANSITION INDUSTRY SUPPORT PACKAGE
618. Hon Dr Steve Thomas to the Leader of the House representing the Premier:

I refer to the Premier’s announcement of 10 February 2022 of a $77 million Safe Transition Industry Support
Package, and I ask how much of the $77 million has been paid out to Western Australian businesses to date?

Hon Sue Ellery replied:

The McGowan Government’s $77 million Safe Transition Support Package consists of multiple support programs,
administered by the Department of Jobs, Tourism, Science and Innovation and the Department of Local Government,
Sport and Cultural Industries’.

As of 29 April 2022, $23,402,654 has been approved and/or provided to businesses. I note that the $77 million
package also includes initiatives other than business grants.
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